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Comments: The project proposed to move forward at Holland Lake would be a disgrace to preserving historical

and public land for locals and visitors alike. Given the short and exclusive agenda for this project and lack of

public input opportunities compared to other projects of this scale, it's tough to feel like the due diligence to

involve the real true stake holders was done. The total lacking of environmental impacts assessments for the

tearing down of historical buildings, new construction cramming over a  400% building space increase  in the

destruction area, and shift of population that'll impact this sensitive ecological system, the surrounding area of

Holland Lake and the Swan Valley will suffer from out of state/big money influence yet again. Once history is

gone and destroyed, we lose a bit more of the culture that has made Montana what it is. I hope these values to

preserve what is here holds true.

 

Thank you for your consideration of my input.


